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DTSC
The Department of Toxic Substances (DTSC) provides access to these documents as an aid to interpreting the hazardous waste statutes and regulations. The reader is cautioned that each document was written in response to a specific situation.  The interpretation does not necessarily apply to any other situation.  Subtle differences in the facts may result in a different interpretation.  In addition, the reader is cautioned that when statutes or regulations change, past interpretations may no longer be valid.  Refer to "Searching Hints"
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CITY OF A.NAHElM, CALIFORNIA 

Public Utilltias Department 

Mr. John Xeeraw, Peqicmsl Adminirtator 
Toxio Subataacos Control Program 
State DePartment OC Health Services 
245 99. Broadway, Suite 350 
Long Boa&, CA 90802 

Dow Hr. Xearneb 

Xn our oantinuinq efforta to aomply with the laws and regulations 
governing the disposal of haaardous waste, the Anaheim Public Utilities 
Department requests clarification from your bepartment regarding the 
State'o disposal requirement6 for the following wbatesr 

~PAIM~ Our Department generate6 empty spray CBLIS which 
contained oil ba#sd paint, May these cans be managed &a solid waste once 
thm mm have been emptied and nb lbnger spray? 

iUQ§Altm: Our Department generates empty spray cane that may 
have contained any of the followings methyl ethyl ketone, methylene 
chlorlbe, toluene, petroleum distiX:ates, l,l,l, trichloroethane, or 
onylsne. May these empty cana be managed a8 solid waste once the can8 
hrvs beeti emptied and no longer apt&y? 

m WRl Our Depsrtment generates empty contalnets ranghp in 

capacity from one to fifty five gallons. These containers may have 
contained oil, roapr, solvents or degreasera. The five gallon or lese 
capaolty containers hfe dry inside, Ala other empty containers u8u&lly 
contain residual amounts of material. Although the containers urually 
are returned to the supplier, there are circumstances when thSe ia not 
possible, Ia thew situations may thaae containers be maaaqed aa golid 
wsste? . 

We vould apprecieto a written rsaponse with regarda to theae iasasues at 
your earlieut conveaieacs. If you have any pueetioas regarding this 
matter contact Shrron Lien of my staff at (714) 520w6S71, 

Slncersly, 

,Gx+t! 
Env ro,lunental Service5 Manager 
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